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| welcome with gratitude this Bill to extend the CHO powers to make the health decisions that guide the government
of Queensland during this COVID-19 crisis until September 2021 and beyond. We in Queensland have been kept safe
(often against Federal Government and NSW bullying) by the considered and well thought-through decisions of Dr
Young.

| commend and congratulate Dr Young, as she faced the often hostile media day in and day out, on keeping us up to
date with decisions that had been made, and more importantly WHY they had been made. | truly hope Dr Young is
able to continue in this roll as her strong, calm, reassuring daily updates have meant so much to me and | am sure so
many other Queenslanders.

Thanking you

Sent from my iPad
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